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COUNCIL  20th September 2017 

 

NOTICE OF MOTION – NEW HOMES BONUS   
 
The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 
Rule 10 by Councillor P. M. McDonald:  
 
“This Council immediately ceases the practice of double accounting, by charging 
£2,000 administration for the transfer of New Homes Bonus Grant of £27,000 
from last year to this year’s account thus reducing the amount of monies 
available to the public. The Council is guilty of sharp practice which has no place 
in local government.  
 
 
 
 
 


